
Planning Commission Meeting  
 

There will be a Planning Commission meeting 
Thursday, February 29, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. to 
review a preliminary plat development.  The 
meeting will take place at the town hall. 
There will be no meeting on February 22, 2024. 
 
 

Caroline Spurgeon 
Ravenna Township Clerk/Treasurer 


